
 
27 October 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

MR. MARC DE VRIES 
Managing Director 
Wolfhezerweg 5, 6861 AA 
Oosterbeek, the Netherlands 
 
Dear Mr. De Vries: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 

Procurement of Subscription to Caselex in the total amount of Seven Thousand Three 
Hundred Ninety-Two Euros (  7,392.00) or Four Hundred Thirty-Four Thousand Seven 
Hundred Thirty Pesos and 91/100 (PhP434,730.91)1 inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 
In this regard, you are hereby advised to enter into contract with the PCC within five 

(5) calendar days upon receipt of this notice. Failure to enter into contract shall constitute a 
sufficient ground for cancellation of this award. 
 
 

Thank you.   
 

 
Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

                KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 
                     Executive Director and 

                  Head of the Procuring Entity 

     
Conforme: 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
MR. MARC DE VRIES 
Date: _________________ 11-11-2021
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